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Class 7 Racquet Skills Competition 

On Wednesday, Class 7 will be taking part in a racquet skills 
competition at Durham University Queen’s Campus in Stockton. 
Children will have an early lunch in school and change into their 

PE Kits. The bus will leave school at 12pm and children will              
return to school in time for the end  of the school day. 

Forest Schools 
 

On Wednesday, Year 4 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 
for this session. 

Year 5 London Residential 

After counting down for the last few months, our Year 5        
children (and Mrs Hall, Miss Taylor, Miss Gibson, Miss Davies, 

Miss Lowes and Miss Peacock) are very excited to be heading off 
on their residential visit to London on Wednesday. Whilst in the 
capital they will be enjoying a flight on the London Eye, visits to 
the Science and Natural History museums and watching Wicked 

in the West End. 
 

A reminder to Year 5 parents that children need to be in school 
by 7am as the bus will be leaving at 7.30am.  

 
We hope they all have a brilliant time! Please keep an eye on 

our school X (Twitter) page for updated throughout the             
residential. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Louie     Class 1: Joshua     Class 2: Anastasia 

Class 3: Izzy P     Class 4: Harry    Class 5: Dion    

Class 6: Astor     Class 7: Martha     Class 8: Mae    

Class 9:  Rishabh     Class 10: Maisie     Class 11: Jude H  

Class 12: Jackson     Class 13:  Zane     Class 14:  Annie 

Whole School Award: Hawwa Class 8 

Well done to them all! 

Tempest Class Photographs 

As you know, class photographs were taken in school last month 
and are now ready to view and purchase. Please see separate 

email for further details.  
 

There will be a free “deliver to school” option open for                        
approximately 14 days, otherwise home delivery is available for 

£5 postage and packaging. 
 

If you need assistance, please call 01736 751555 (option 5) or 
click on ‘contact’ on the Tempest website- www.tempest.co.uk 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Bag2School 

We can't thank everyone enough for their support and               
donations for our recent Bag2School fundraising. Our collection 
this year weighed a tremendous 600kg, which is fantastic and 
nearly double last year’s weight. We will share details of how 

much was raised very soon. 

Summer Fair - Saturday 29th June  

Please see attached poster for details of our Summer Fair. Our 
sponsorship opportunities are now open for this year's Summer 

Fair, if you'd like to support us in any way, please drop us an 
email to Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com 

Visit from Cleveland Fire Brigade 

Last week, children in Reception and Year 1 enjoyed a visit from 
Cleveland Fire Brigade. The children were able to learn more 

about the importance of fire safety and the role of a fire fighter. 
Despite the rain, children enjoyed exploring the fire engine and 

testing out the hose.  

School Gates 

We have noticed lately that an increasing number of children are 
coming into school via the school office. This is a polite reminder 
that children should be in class and ready for learning prior to the 
gates closing at 9am. Your continued support is much appreciated. 

Year 1 Trampolining After School Club 

The charge for the transport to Velocity for the Year 1           
Trampolining after school club has now been added to Parent 
Pay. If your child attends this club, please log in to make this 

payment at your earliest convenience. 
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